
 

 

Biological Variation on RIQAS reports 
 
 

 
Dear Participant 
 
Biological Variation estimates are currently under review by the 
EFLM (European Federation of Clinical Chemistry and Laboratory 
Medicine). As these values are constantly being updated we have 
decided to temporarily remove the Biological Variation from the 
RIQAS reports while these are still being updated. If you require 
Biological Variation values these can be obtained from 
https://biologicalvariation.eu/ 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at mail@riqas.com 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lauren Devlin                    Stephen Doherty    
RIQAS Scientist    RIQAS Manager                                       
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